
 Southport Gun Club February 8, 2022, Meeting Minutes 
 

  

SOUTHPORT GUN CLUB, Inc. 
Monthly Meeting 
February 8, 2022 

Attendance: 
• Brian Boehm, Ken Normandy, Bill Means, Jon Speck, Beau Bosovich, Tony Delfrate, Dora Potekin 
• 11 regular members in attendance  

Opening – Brian Boehm: 
• Brian called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
• 1 New Members present 
• Introduction of Officers  

Secretary’s Report – Jon Speck 

• Jon read the minutes with no changes 

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Means: 
 

• Deposits – $922.50 
o Addition deposit received from Steve to go in 

• Costs so far:  
o $800 in league expenses 
o Range costs so far: $2943.90 including electrical 
o Rental so far this year: $518 

o Most rental expenses were last year 
o New receipts coming in 

o Though we’re trending the wrong direction, we do now have a renter once the renovation 
of the rental property has finished 

 

Membership Report – Brian reporting for Steve Close: 
• We don’t have current membership count 
• One (1) new potential member for their second reading 

o Jason Ruch (Sponsored by Brian & Dora) 
 Jason has shot bullseye match at the club previously 
 Voted in 

• No work credits reported 
 

Rifle Team –Jon Speck: 
• At the JARN 2-day rifle match in Fort Wayne, we had 3 juniors, Emme, Dylan and AJ participate. 

All juniors did very well. 
• NRA Rifle Sectionals are approved and will be held March 5th and 6th. 
• Both the SWWRL and the National Rifle League were involved in continue 
• The WI State Championship 3P match is scheduled for March 12th in Lodi, WI 
• AJ Hotko, a member here at Southport, committed to the university of Kentucky Rifle Team. 
• WI JO qualifier was held Jan 8th 



 

 

Pistol League – Bill Means: 
• The league is in its 3rd week 
• Looking for ay to recruit for the fall 
• Looing at the possibility of wrapping up the fall pistol league with the pistol sectionals 
 

Maintenance – Tony DelFrate: 
• Backstop repair was done prior to the pistol sectionals 

o Additional structural repair will need to be done to the backstop. 
 

Rental Property – Brian reporting for Tony DelFrate: 
• The rental property is close to being finished.  

o Floors are in  
o Shower install is scheduled for this week.   
o Tenant is on standby 
o Looking adding an outlet 
o Tie in heat for bathroom 
o Reaching out to our neighbor on mailbox placement 
o Discussed Internet connection 

• Rental property, several folks are feverishly working to finish the project 

Match Director – Dora Potekin: 
• Indoor pistol sectionals were held for January 22nd 

o Match winner: John Kish with an 868-22x 
o 2nd place: Dan Gutknecht with an 847-22x 
o 3rd place: Anatoly Adriano with an 847-15x 
o Southport members did well at this pistol sectional match 

• The match collected $795 Income.  
 

Hunter Education – Beau Bosovich: No report 
• Nothing new till next fall 

Communications: 

• No new communications reported 

Old Business: 

• The new Defibrillator pads come in and available 
• Do Not open the seal till the pads are needed. 

New Business: 
• Nothing other than the ongoing of what Tony has been doing.  

o Big round or applause. 
o The repairs and updating was needed 

 

Announcement:   
• March 5th and 6th Rifle sectionals. 



 

• Beloit range is hosting the indoor state pistol championship March 25th – 27th 
• Winnequah range in Lodi, WI is hosting the rifle state championship. 
• Congratulations and thank you to all those who’ve helped with the rental property 
• Thank you to the rifle team for the moping and cleaning efforts around the range 
• There were concerns presented related some of shooting up target holders and in shooting 

carelessness general. 
o Tell leadership if a mistake happens on the range like, for instance the plexiglass is 

shot. 

Adjourn Meeting: 

• Brian adjourned the meeting 7:35 PM  

Respectfully submitted:   

Jon Speck 


